CORRESPONDENCE
712812017
DOCUMENT NO. 06317-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:18 AM

To: julia smith’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: “Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.

Good morning Ms. Smith,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6010

From: julia smith [mailto:jujugulia@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 5:58 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: “Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.

Hello,

Please take note that this rate increase is outrageous. It is going to put a hardship on many of the middle class families
who are already struggling. This should NOT be passed. If you have any consideration please review the increases in
Seminole County who will be taking the largest increase.

It should be reviewed and denied. If it was your family you would request the same. A 120% + increase feels like there
is blood in the water and someone is or has gotten a personal payout to get this passed. Wrong, wrong wrong.

Julia

407.619.9888

Sent from my iPhone





